
                                                                                                  July 10, 2007 
                                                                                                                           12:00 
  
  
            The Fannin County Board of Education met in a work session with the following 
members present:  Bobby Bearden, Chairman; Garnett Webb, Vice-Chairman; Junior 
Farmer; and Emily Dunn.  One member absent:  Terry Bramlett. 
  
            Superintendent Mark Henson reviewed the agenda for the regular meeting to be 
held on Thursday, July 12, 2007.   
  
           Moved, seconded, and carried to award the Blue Ridge Elementary new parking 
lot paving job to John T. Quintrell Excavating & Paving, Inc. in the amount of 
$78,105.00. 
 
 Mr. Henson announced Annual Yearly Progress (AYP) reports for school year 
2006-07 were available.  All of Fannin Schools have made AYP except Fannin Middle 
School which is still being reviewed.  Mr. Henson stated the Georgia Department of 
Education has asked Fannin County Board of Education to resubmit data on a subgroup 
at Fannin Middle School because there is possibly a procedural error on the part of the 
test scoring company. 
 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, upon motion duly 
made, seconded, and carried, the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
      


